



3rd January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Unfortunately, we are not able to re-open following the Christmas holidays tomorrow due to the failure of the school's heating system. It is simply too cold in much of the school and classrooms for us to be open to all students and staff tomorrow.

We expect to resolve this issue tomorrow which will enable us to re-open to all students and staff on Friday 5th January at the normal time. We will provide an update during the school day tomorrow.

Please note that work for students to complete tomorrow will be set on Class Charts.

My apologies for the short notice of this school closure at the start of term - we had hoped to resolve this issue today but have not been able to do so, and therefore there is no other option other than to remain closed tomorrow.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal

